
 
 

 
 

COURSE AND GRADUATION EXAMS (WINTER SESSION) 
Update 01/19 2022 

 
 

  
Dear all, 
concerning the organization of exams of the currently-underway winter session, the 
Academic Senate confirms that it is guaranteed the possibility of taking the exams in 
presence, except in special cases authorized by the directors of the departments or for any 
impediment of the professors due to health reasons. 
Students have also guaranteed the possibility of asking to take the exam I the remote mode. 
Taking into account the particular complexity of the emergency, professors and teaching 
offices are recommended to promptly communicate the dates and methods of carrying out 
the exam sessions so as to allow students to plan their participation. 
The above applies to both course and graduation exams, and remains in force for the entire 
duration of the winter session. 
 
Best regards. 

The Rector 
Prof. Francesco Frati 

 


